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March 15, 2024 

Prof. Yi Liu 

University of Shanghai for Science and Technology 

516 Jungong Road 

Shanghai 200093 

China  

 

Dear Professor Yi Liu, 

 

With pleasure we would like to invite you as a member of the delegation from 

Shanghai and give an invited talk on “Creating vortex and vector air lasing” at the 

11th Shanghai-Tokyo Advanced Research Symposium on Ultrafast Intense Laser 

Science (STAR 11) to be held during June 20th and 23rd, 2024 at Nanki-Shirahama 

Marriott Hotel, Wakayama, Japan.  

 

This is the eleventh of the series of symposia, the first of which was held in Tokyo in 

2009, then in Xiamen in 2010. The Shanghai team and the Tokyo team have been 

taking turns to organize the meeting since then. 

  

This is a formal invitation letter to you, which you may use for obtaining the visa for 

your entry into Japan. If you need to know any further details, please do not hesitate to 

contact me at your earliest convenience. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you in Wakayama in June. 

 

With best regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Kaoru Yamanouchi 

Co-chair, STAR11 

Director, Institute for Attosecond Laser Facility 

The University of Tokyo 


